

Home Hap'nins

Note from Jim

The month of June was a very special month for me personally at the Home. On June 24th, I celebrated my one-year anniversary with the Stewart Home. I am so thrilled to have been able to spend the last year with the residents and staff of the Stewart Home.

June came and went in a blink. But not without some very special, very fun events that you will hear more about in this issue.

I do hope you enjoy our version of this newsletter as much as we enjoy producing it. We are proud to provide all of the updates on the many events and hap'nins at the Home.

Thanks!!!! God bless you all!!!!
JIM



JULY DATES

07/03 Independence Day Celebration



- Birthdays: Raulins 7/5, Jospeh 7/9, Scott 7/12, Rosetta 7/25, Siti 7/28, Laknieco 7/29, and LuAda 7/31
- Anniversaries:
 - Jim Accordino-1 year
 - Pam Anderson-12 years
 - Jeanette Bank-12 years
 - Roy Martin-1 year
 - Chloe Sowell-1 year

Congratulation!

Congratulations to Ms. Faye! She was promoted to Senior Kitchen Manager. Ms. Faye always steps in when a shift needs to be covered, we are thankful for her hard work and dedication to the Home.

Congratulations also to Chloe! She was promoted to Senior Med Tech. Chloe does a great job assisting in the med room to help ensure the med room runs smoothly and efficiently.

REBECCA'S BAKER'S DOZEN:

Welcome to Rebecca's Baker's Dozen (13 people) crew. Over the next several months, you will be introduced to them one by one. Here are some interesting facts about our crew. We have several that come to work by taxi. And we all know that taxis are not cheap. We have some that drive to work, and we even have one that literally lives right across the road. We are so blessed to have this staff. Their time here ranges from being on the job for only 6 months to as long as 19 years!! WOW! They come and work at their designated shift and love what they do. Yes, and while the pay here could be a little better, it could always be a little better wherever you are!! But the Home does the very best it can do to compensate and reward the staff the very best they can. Jim says it all the time. "This team just loves what they do!!! Knowing they could go somewhere else and make more money. They chose to stay here." And they stay because it feels like family here. We work together day after day and have become very close. The atmosphere here is a family atmosphere.

Right now, we have Roy Martin, who works on 3rd shift, tackling the painting of the hallways. We are painting them a beautiful Angel Wing color. A far cry from the previous dingy grey. Austin Sowell and Rebecca are painting the residents' bedrooms and trying to give them a brighter look. As with many 501c3 organizations, we wear many different hats to help save money for the home. We do that because we love it!!

Look for future updates and team member profiles from the Floor Staff in upcoming issues.

FROM THE KITCHEN

Ms. Faye wants to thank the Lions Club, the Brookstone Garden Club and Ms. Donna Moss for the delicious snacks they all brought for our residents this month!! They are so delicious, and they really help us out. A big SCH Thank You goes out to all those folks!!!





The residents were treated to TWO (2) special events in June. On June 5th, all of the residents who attend Ms. Susan's Bible Study every week during the year were treated to their Annual Trip to Ms. Susan's "Lake Grace" Lake House. Once there, the residents were treated hamburgers, baked beans, delicious Blueberry Crunch, and all kinds of cookies!! They got to ride in the John Deere Gator, and a few were even brave enough to get in the Paddle Boat. Then, on June 10th, 10 residents and staff took a trip to St. Andrews State Park in Panama City, Florida for the day. We had a picnic, swam, (or DID NOT SWIM!!!!), enjoyed the sand and the sun, and overall had a great time at the beach. Then on the way home, we were all treated to a fun dinner at McDonald's. It was a long day!!! Everyone came back tired but smiling!!!! WE HAD A BALL!!!!